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Good morning Diane, 

Frederick, Sarah E - DNR 

Monday, May 09, 2016 10:07 AM 
'ad mi n@vohortonvi I le.com' 

Schwan Oil Co - Bulk Pit site in Hortonville (BRRTS #03-45-001398) 

LGU Exemption.pdf; Environmental Contamination Basics.pdf 

Thank you for taking the time to speak with me regarding the Schwan Oil Co - Bulk Pit site. The department is very eager to 
work with you on acquiring this property, securing the local government unit (LGU} liability exemption, and hopefully 
securing the funds to bring this site to closure. For your review, I have attached the following departmental guidance 
documents to get you started: State and Federal Protections for Local Government Units and Environmental 
Contamination Basics. 

As I mentioned, there are a couple of grant programs out there, but I think that the best fit for this site is the Brownfields 
Site Assessment Grant (SAG}. You can find more information at the WEDC website: 
http://inwisconsin.com/community/assistance/brownfield-site-assessment-grant-program 

You may also review the site history on line on BRRTS on the Web: 
http://dnr.wi.gov/botw/GetActivityDetai1.do?adn=0345001398&siteld=2539100&crumb=1&search=b 

Once you have had the opportunity to review these documents, please contact me with any questions or concerns and 
perhaps we can set up a meeting to discuss further. 
Cheers! 
Sarah 

We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 

Sarah Frederick 
Hydrogeologist 
Remediation & Redevelopment 
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